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“If any of you lacks wisdom, let him ask God, who gives generously 

to all without reproach, and it will be given him.” James 1:5 ESV
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IRAN
Praise God for the 
Bibles that have 
been smuggled into 
Iran. Pray for the 
success of ongoing 
distributions.

NIGERIA
Pray for the safety 
of Christian workers 
who minister in 
areas where militant 
Islamists' violence  
is common.

KAZAKHSTAN
Pray that Christians 
like Ali and Ismail, 
who lost jobs  
because of their faith, 
will receive God’s 
provision.

SRI LANKA
Pray that many new 
churches will be 
firmly established in 
villages throughout 
this South Asian 
nation.

BURUNDI
Pray for young 
Christian converts who 
face harsh persecution 
from militant Muslims 
in the community.

DJIBOUTI
Pray for the 
advancement of the 
Gospel even though 
govern-ing officials 
attempt to limit 
Christianity.

MYANMAR (BURMA)

Pray that many people 
among Myanmar’s 
Burman ethnic majority 
will come to faith  
in Christ.

AZERBAIJAN
Pray that children 
who receive Bibles 
will respond to God’s 
gift of salvation by 
placing their faith  
in Christ.

SOMALIA
Since more Somalis 
live outside the  
country than within 
its borders, may 
Somalis everywhere 
hear the Gospel.

JORDAN
Pray for Ghazal, a 
Christian convert who 
was beaten severely 
by her husband for 
placing her faith  
in Christ.

CUBA
Pray that Christian 
children will remain 
firm in their faith 
despite being taught 
atheistic ideologies 
at school.

ERITREA
Pray for the hundreds 
of believers who have 
been imprisoned for  
their faith, often 
without trial.

COLOMBIA
Pray for the  
protection of 
Christian youth who 
are often forced to 
join rebel guerrilla 
groups.

INDIA
Pray for Pastor  
Santosh who was 
further harassed by 
Hindu radicals fol-
lowing the vandalism 
of his church.

BHUTAN
Pray for Christians 
like Karna, Deki and 
Ratno who lost jobs 
and citizenships  
because of their faith.

LEBANON
More than one million 
Syrian refugees have 
entered Lebanon 
since 2012. Pray that 
multitudes will turn 
to Christ.

AFGHANISTAN 
Pray for Christians  
remaining in the  
country who are  
facing extreme  
persecution from  
ruling Taliban militants.

MAURITANIA
Pray that indigenous 
Christians in 
Mauritania, where it’s 
illegal to leave Islam, 
will sense God’s 
presence and peace.

CHAD
Pray that Christians 
who experienced 
persecution will 
receive God’s  
peace, healing  
and provision.

MOROCCO
Pray that God will 
of unity.of unity. help 
Christian 
communities to  
cultivate spiritual 
growth and a spirit 

TÜRKIYE (TURKEY)

Pray for wisdom on 
behalf of Nurettin, 
a pastor who leads 
a small church of 
Kurdish Christians.

LIBYA
Pray that new 
believers who have 
been persecuted will 
become spiritually 
strong and steadfast.

MEXICO
Pray that evangel- 
istic efforts among  
indigenous groups 
residing in remote 
areas will bear lasting 
spiritual fruit.

DR CONGO
Pray for Divine, an 
orphaned Christian 
girl who was badly 
burned when rebels 
set her church on fire.

SIERRA LEONE
Pray that the Gospel 
will reach the large 
majority of Sierra 
Leoneans who are 
in need of God’s 
salvation.

PHILIPPINES
Praise God that 
many Christians 
have remained in 
Muslim-dominated 
Mindanao as  
witnesses for Christ.

TOGO
Many Togolese 
people follow 
traditional religions. 
Pray that they will be 
set free from spiritual 
bondage.

UGANDA
Pray for the families 
of 37 students who 
were killed during a 
2023 terrorist attack  
on a Christian school.

GUINEA
Using Philippians 
1:9-11 as a guide, pray 
that Christians will 
gain more Biblical 
understanding.

KUWAIT
Praise God that 
there is an increasing 
openness to the  
Gospel among 
younger Kuwaitis.

UZBEKISTAN
Pray that unregistered 
house churches will 
remain undetected by 
governing officials.
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